
 
 

5 Dec 2019 
 

Notice of Additional Function of “Faster Payment System” Service 
 
 
In order to provide customers with enhanced banking services, effective from 8 Dec 
2019 (“Effective Date”), Fubon Bank (the “Bank”) will launch an additional function of 
“Faster Payment System” Service (“FPS”) – Electronic Direct Debit Authorization 
(eDDA) and related transactions. 
 
From the Effective Date, the above function will be subject to the “Specific Terms for 
Faster Payment System” in the “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and 
Services” and will be made available on Fubon e-banking Service and Fubon Mobile 
Banking Service platforms.  If you do not accept the above additional function, you 
have the right to terminate your account(s) and/or service(s) in accordance with the 
relevant clauses under the existing “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and 
Services”.   
 
Should you have any queries or wish to terminate any of the account(s) and/or 
service(s), please visit any branches of the Bank or call Fubon Bank Integrated 
Customer Service Hotline at 2566 8181 during business hours. 
 

* Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm, Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 
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